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repeatedly do. Excellence 

then, is not an act, but a 

ÈÁÂÉÔȢȱ 

 
                -- Aristotle 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 elcome to  

The Link!   This issue will 

provide you with 

valuable information 

and keep you informed 

and connected with 

King George County.  It 

will include events, 

news, health & fitness, 

and safety tips, etc.  
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We are pleased to announce the following  new employees who have 
recently joined King George County. 

Cidney Brock ς Rec Aide II ς PT 

Letizia Bryan ς Deputy Commissioner of Revenue  

James Correll ς Rec Aide II ς PT  

Cynthia Davis-Bumbery ς Rec Aide II ς PT 

Hunter Ferrara ς PC Specialist 

Ryan Gandy ς Director of Economic Development 

 

Holly Gaertner ς Library Assistant- PT 

Liam Prunczik ς Rec Aide I ς PT 

Travis Self ς Building Inspector 

Penny Shaffer ς Emergency Planner ς PT 

Lakeshia Smith ς Deputy Clerk of Court I 

Nygel White ς Rec Aide III ς PT 
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× Assistant Gymnastics Instructor/Facility 
Supervisor 

× Fire/Rescue Technician ı Level 1 & 2 
× Parks & Recreation Supervisor 
× Program Leader/Aide/Counselors 

× Senior Planner Community Development 
× Utilities Maintenance Crew Leader 
× Water Plant Operator 

Current Job Openings 
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VRS  Hybrid Plan Update:  

The new Hybrid Member 
Paycheck Calculator is now 
available! 
 

7ÈÁÔȭÓ ÔÈÅ ÐÕÒÐÏÓÅ ÏÆ ÔÈÉÓ 
calculator?   The Member 
Paycheck Calculator helps you 
see the impact on your 
paycheck when you change 
your voluntary contributions 
to your retirement account.   
 
The calculator includes your 5 
percent mandatory 
contribution, your voluntary 
contributions up to 4 percent 
plus any optional pre-tax and 
after-tax deductions you 
would like to include.   
 
Keep in mind that pre-tax 
contributions, including those 
you make to your hybrid 
account, allow you to save 
more on taxes now! 

SAFETY AND SECURITY 
 

Reminder :  All buildings are locked and 

secure outside of normal business hours for the 
safety of our employees and citizens.  ONLY 

employees, Board members and others with 
badge access should be allowed in the building 
outside of normal operating hours.  Your 
cooperation is greatly appreciated! 
 

HUMAN RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 
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Former Director of Finance, Robyn Shugart, and Accounting Manager, 
Barbara Howard-Johnson were presented the  Award of Financial 
Reporting Achievement  in  
recognition for accomplishing a Certificate  
of Achievement for Excellence in  
Financial Reporting for our County. 
 

King George County earned the  
certificate for its comprehensive  
annual Financial Report for the  
fiscal year 2016-2017. 
 

The Certificate of Achievement is  
presented to those government  
units whose annual financial  
reports are judged to adhere to  
program standards and represents  
the highest award in government  
financial reporting. 
 

We want to thank Robyn for all her hard  
work and dedication she demonstrated 
throughout 12 years of service, and wish her the best in her future 
endeavors.  
 

Please join us in congratulating Barbara on this tremendous achievement 
and wishing her continued success! 
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Retirement 
Reception 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Travis & Matt 
for their 15 years and 12 years of service to King 

George County, respectively. 

was held on April 28th for  


